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A warm welcome back to Term 4; we are now over half way through the school year. The children 
seƩled straight back in to their classes; to discover more about their learning this term please look at 
your child’s Term 4 overview on the website. Our supporƟve PTFA are also busily organising events 
for Mothers’ Day and Easter. 
 
Already there is so much to tell you and thanks to give. Once again, two parents generously gave up 
Ɵme in half term to weed and add more soil to our sensory garden beds. This kindness has already 
shown considerably impact. Our children were so keen to plant up the beds. Thank you to the parents 
and grandparent who are helping to ensure we have a beauƟful and fruiƞul garden this year. B&Q 
have also been incredibly generous by giving us plants for free! Without voluntary help the benefits 
and experiences would be much lessened, so I am sure that you, like me, are incredibly thankful to 
parents and staff giving up their Ɵme.  
 
How could we not menƟon World Book Day! What an array of costumes – once again I could hear 
myself saying, ‘Why didn’t I think of this?’ Thank you so much for your support and creaƟvity; 
planning and making the costumes must have taken some Ɵme. Mrs Shephard, we really appreciated 
all your organisaƟon, making sure that the day was fun and we read for pleasure. There are great 
photos on X: hƩps://x.com/HuntonCEPrimary 
 

  
 
It does feel like spring has started however the rain can sƟll pour and there have been some icy 
mornings. All children should have a coat in school. OŌen when the weather is inclement we sƟll take 
the children outside.  
 
Finally, for ongoing school improvement your surveys are taken very seriously. Thank you for your 
Ɵme in compleƟng them and we will of course, let you know the results. 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

Mrs Makey 
 

Headteacher News 
 

Compassion, Joy, Perseverance, Respect 
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Dates 
 

Please note that dates are subject to change. 
Where possible, we will always try to give as much 
notice as we can if we need to change a date. 
 

Monday 
3:20-4:20pm 
10/24/31 Mar 

Football Club 
 

Tuesday 
3:20-4:20pm 
11/25 March 
1 April 

Netball Club and 
Kingsquad  

Wednesday 
3:20-4:20pm 
12/19/26 March 
2 April 

Acro 

Thursday 
3:20-4:20pm 
13/20/27 Mar 

Multi-Activity Club 

 
Thursday 13th 
March 

Year 4 visit to Coxheath 
Library 

Saturday 15th 
March 

PTFA Curry & Quiz 

Monday 17th & 
Tuesday 18th 
March 

Parent consultations 

Thursday 20th 
March 

Devas trip to Kent Life 

Friday 28th March Mother’s Day pop-up shop 

Monday 31st 
March  2:30pm 

Devas – Mother’s Day tea 
party 

Friday 4th April Last day of term 
9:15am – Easter Service at 
the Church. All welcome! 
 
PM – Easter Egg hunt 

Tuesday 22nd 
April 

First day of Term 5 

Thursday 24th 
April 

Year 2 visit to Coxheath 
Library 

 

Attendance 
 

Every School Day Counts 
Please don’t let your child miss out on the education 

they deserve. 
 

For the past 2 weeks these were the class 
attendance totals: 

Devas:  96.79% Bannerman: 97% 

Porteous:  90% Borton:    96.94% 
 

Well done to BANNERMAN who achieved the 
highest attendance for  28th February – 7th March. 

 

 
 
Every week, each class nominates a pupil as ‘star of 
the week’ for an outstanding achievement or 
learning that has taken place. Their achievement will 
be linked to the Christian value they show. Look out 
for it on their certificate.  
 
A huge well done to the children who got awarded 
star of the week! Congratulations for all their hard 
work.   
 
Our house colours are named aŌer people who 
reflect our vision of ‘life in all its fullness’ and we are 
sharing weekly results of house points. 
 

 w/e 28th Feb 

Devas Jane 

Bannerman Jordan 

Porteous Emilee 

Borton Mabel 

House points 
winner 

Oliver  
Jeffers 

 
 

Star of the Week and  
House points winners 
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PTFA News & Events 
pta@hunton.kent.sch.uk 
FB: HuntonPrimaryPTA 

We are pleased to say that our curry & quiz evening 
is now full! Thank you to everyone who has booked 
in to come along, we promise you an evening of fun 
and eating whilst testing your knowledge! 
 
Next up is a fundraising event which the children 
can enjoy. Come along for an afternoon of wreath 
making and let your child design their own Easter 
creation to take home. 
Email pta@hunton.kent.sch.uk to book your child in. 
Limited spaces so don’t delay! 
 

 

Thursday lunchtime Gardening Group 

Thank you to the PTFA who have used some of the 
funds to buy more topsoil and shingle for the garden 
area along with lots of pairs of children’s gardening 

gloves. Also another big “thank you” to all the 
children who have bought in seeds and plants for 
the area.  The children (and Dog Man) have loved 

helping to sort, sow and water the seeds. 

Well done to all the winners of our World Book Day 
competition. All the children had made such an 

effort with their characters and costumes that it was 
hard to decide the overall winners. 

Thank you for supporƟng us at these events. It does mean 
that we can use the funds to pay for addiƟonal items for 
the children – most recently extra toys and games for the 

playground and the things needed for the garden area 
revamp. 
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